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December 3, 2021 

 
Parents and Families of Larchmont,  

A few updates and reminders:  

 Saturday, December 4, 2021 

Fall Festival at Larchmont from 10:00 – 1:00. Please come join us for refreshments, interactive games, 

and to check out our new line of LES Spirit wear.  

Thursday, December 9, 2021 

2nd Dose Vaccine Clinic: 

New consent forms will be required for each student and have been sent home. ONLY students who 

participated in the 1st Vaccine Clinic at Larchmont are eligible. Please send all consent forms back to the 

school by Monday, December 6. Please send vaccine cards back to school with consent forms. If you 

have already returned your consent form and not the card please send student to school with the card 

on Thursday.  

Parents who chose to accompany their child at the 1st clinic may do so again. Please call the office to 

notify us if you will be accompanying your child. The clinic will open at 8:30 a.m. on Thursday. If you 

accompanied your child at the 1st clinic and were scheduled to come at 8:30 please come again at 8:30. 

Families that were scheduled for 8:45 please plan to come again at 8:45. We will move families through 

the clinic as quickly and safely as possible. Families will again wait outside in line until they are called. I 

thank you in advance for your patience. We will NOT be making individual phone calls home for the 2nd 

clinic.  

Arrival and Dismissal 

From our Crossing Guards: Some students who are bike riders need to cross when the crossing guard 

directs them. Many of the kids don't come to a stop and would race to beat the light on Hampton Blvd. 

Some cars go right away when the light turns green. So for their safety, please remind them to stop and 

wait for the crossing guard to cross them. We are all very concerned for their safety, as it is a very busy 

road. 

Monday, December 20 through Friday, December 31 
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Winter Break for all Larchmont students and staff. Larchmont office will be closed during this time. 

Please email me at jspeters@nps.k12.va.us if there is an emergency or you require assistance.  

 

James S. Peterson, Ph.D.  

Principal  

Larchmont Elementary 
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